
 
 
	  

	  
	  

 

Pensans Post 
Autumn term 04/12/2020

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas is now definitely on the horizon and as you know we will 
not be able to celebrate with you in the traditional way this year.  

Many children will want to bring in Christmas Cards for their 
friends. To do this safely we will need children to bring in their 
cards for friends in their own bubble by Friday 11th December. 
The cards will be kept in their own Bubble post box until Thursday 
17th December when they will be safely distributed. 

Thursday 17th December is also our Christmas Dinner Day 
and the children can wear Christmas Jumpers. This year children will not be able to wear any 
Christmas Head Gear such as Deely Boppers etc as these are often shared throughout the day moving 
between children! 

On the 17th December each class will make a short Christmas film which will be shared on the SeeSaw 
online platform and our website. 

This year our PTA have enabled us to give the children access to online learning, playtime resources and 
other equipment. They usually fundraise at the Summer and Christmas Fairs which haven’t been possible 
this year. Despite this the PTA will be supporting us to have a Grotto so that children will get to safely 
visit Santa. 

The only fundraising that the PTA can do this Christmas is via Class Christmas Photos. The photos will 
be taken on Friday 11th December and children can wear Christmas Jumpers on that day also. 
Unfortunately we will not be able to show you the photos before you buy them - we will of course do our 
best to make sure that everyone is looking fabulous! You will be able to order a photo which will cost 
£2.00 - this money will help the PTA to keep helping us. 

Please remember to vote for our window in what was Steckfensters in Chapel Street to help us win 
the prize for our children. You can scan the QR code to vote for us either on Steckfensters window 
or near your Bubble entrance at school. 

Have a safe and peaceful weekend,  Angela Clay                                                                               

Christmas Free School Meal Vouchers 
Last week we advised parents that all families with benefits related Free School 
Meal eligibility will be emailed supermarket vouchers to the value of £30 per child 
for the two week Christmas holiday period. Eligible families will be sent emails with 
Tesco vouchers on the 9th December. Look out for an email from 
schoolvouchers.com in your Inbox / Junk email etc and follow the simple 
instructions. 
There is a lot of support available to parents on the school vouchers website 
including a video and guide below: 
https://youtu.be/l2hZg2OI7Cs.  

 https://help.schoolvouchers.com/hc/en-gb/articles/360015110178-How-to-access-
your-voucher-step-by-step-instructions- 
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Week commencing 07/12/2020 is week 1. Weekly menus are on our school website. 

If you think your child may be entitled to “Free School Meals” please let Mrs Oliver in reception 
know. This also applies to those having free dinners because they are in Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 and have free “Universal Infant Free School Meals” because of their age. Our school also 
receives Pupil Premium funding for each child on “Free School Meals”. 

We are holding our school Christmas dinner on Thursday 
17th December. It will be a little different to last year and in 
classrooms instead of in the school hall. If you would like your 
child to have a Christmas School Dinner on the 17th December 
you must pre-book one by Monday 7th December using 
an online form, (one form per child please). The link is on the 
school website in the newsletter section and will be emailed to 
all parents with the newsletter today.  
https://forms.gle/pa7KitYpyMGBdJyJ8 

Dinners cost £2.30 and must be paid in advance via ParentPay unless your child is eligible for 
Free School Meals OR in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and benefits from Universal Infant Free 
School Meals. Please note that there will be no other alternative meals that day, so home packed 
lunches will need to be sent in for any children not choosing to have a Christmas Dinner. The menu 
on that day will be roast turkey, roast potatoes, vegetables and all the trimmings OR quorn vegan 
roast, roast potatoes, vegetables and veggie gravy and festive pudding. 

Children also have the option to wear a Christmassy jumper with their school uniform to 
school on that day if they would like to. 

https://forms.gle/pa7KitYpyMGBdJyJ8
https://forms.gle/pa7KitYpyMGBdJyJ8


Computer and video games have a Pan-European Game Information (PEGI) rating printed on the 
front of the case. If your child is at Pensans, any game they play or watch should have a green PEGI. 
Please be aware that playing games out of their age range is a child protection issue and be aware of 
what they are playing. Even if your child is only watching an older family member playing a game with 
a 12, 16 or 18 rating, they still are being exposed to unsuitable material. 

As part of recognising 
outstanding learning 
behaviours, we will be 
celebrating the children 
who have achieved 
BLUE each week. Well 
done to everyone who 
achieved it this week! 

Blue: 
I produce outstanding work. 
I have worked my hardest and the 
adults around me recognise that I have 
made a great effort. 
I have been a fantastic friend to 
others, helping out when I was needed. 
I continue to make all of the right 
choices in my learning and behaviours. 
I show care and consideration for 
others and my school.

Class Well done for achieving 
blue this week!

Bumblebees Alfie and Finnley

Green Kerensa and Sid

Orange Kajus and Aida May

Violet James and Harry

Amber Alexa and Kyran

Cobalt Eliza and Eigirdas

Indigo Jodie and Kyra

Turquoise Kaden and Jack



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday 7th December - Deadline for pre-booking school Christmas Dinners (see page 2) 
Wednesday 9th December - Christmas FSM vouchers emailed to eligible parents 
Friday 11th December - Deadline for Christmas cards to be brought into school 
Friday 11th December - PTA’s Christmas jumper and Christmas class photo day - please send in 
£2 to order your child’s class photo 
Thursday 17th December - School Christmas Jumper and Dinner day 
21st December to 1st January - Christmas holidays 
4th January 2021 - INSET Day, no school 

* EYFS: Caterpillars,Butterflies & Bumblebees (Y0) 
* Phase 1/ KS1: Green (Y1) & Orange (Y2) & Amber (Y3) 
* Phase 2 / KS2: Cobalt (Y4/5), Violet (Y4/5), Indigo (Y4/5) 
* Phase 3 / KS2: Turquoise (Y6)  

Bumblebees Andreya For being confident and trying new things.

Orange William For having pride in everything he does and 
for always trying his best. 

Green Corbin For working very hard on his scarecrow 
story and making fantastic choices all the 
time.

Cobalt Ebony For her amazing positive attitude towards 
all of her work . Ebony gives 100% and is 
producing such lovely work. I love seeing 
all the work that she brings in from home 
too! Keep it up Ebony, you star!

Violet Danielle For her fantastic learning attitude and 
consistent blue presentation in all her work. 
She has also been a very helpful and kind 
class member. 

Amber Mia For her clarity and confidence when 
explaining her maths understanding using 
the column method.

Indigo Ellis For writing a fantastic story this week and 
scoring really well in his STAR test.

Turquoise Izzy For her courage, determination and taking 
herself out of her comfort zone to try new 
things in all areas of her learning.

Stars of the week 

Are you following us on Twitter and FaceBook?  
Keep up-to-date with all of the exciting things that are going on @pensansschool 

(Twitter) and @pensans.primary (Facebook)  




